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Classes with the best attendance:  

Year 6 Imperial with 98.52% and Year 6 St Andrews with 96.49% 

Well done, Year 6! 

 

What is happening next 
week? 

Wednesday 9th February at 8.45am 
– KS1 Writing (supporting your child 
with their writing) with Miss 
D.Fisher-Munoz 

 

Thursday 10th February at 9am – 
Managing Children’s Behaviour with 
Michelle Mary Brown from MIND 
and Miss D.Fisher-Munoz 

 

Thursday 10th February at 8:45am - 
Maths Calculation (Subtraction with 
Miss J. Bains 

 

Thursday 10th February – Year 5 
Trip to Museum of London 

 

Friday 11th February – Last day of 
Term with a normal 3:30pm finish.  

Children’s Mental Health Week 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week is run by 
children’s mental health charity Place2be and 

it’s celebrated every year to focus on the 
importance of looking after our emotional 

wellbeing from an early age.  
 

From 7-13th February schools, youth groups, 
organisations and individuals across the UK will 

take part in Children’s Mental Health Week. 
This year’s theme is Growing Together. 

 
Growing together is about growing emotionally 

and finding ways to help each other grow. 
Challenges and setbacks can help us to grow 

and adapt and trying new things can help us to 
move beyond our comfort zone and make us 

more resilient.  
 

Next week, children will be focusing on the 
importance of growing together in their PSHE 

lessons and in our assembly.  


